
2nd Grade News to the Crew 

May 31–June 3, 2021    
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Our 2nd graders have sailed through this year, and 
now they are ready to move on to 3rd grade!  We 
started the year knowing how add/subtract ONE 
digit numbers and are ending the year 
adding/subtracting THREE digit numbers with 
regrouping!  Most students started 2nd grade 
reading short books and have now progressed to 
chapter books.  At the beginning of second grade, 
the students were printing, and now they can all write in cursive! In language arts, 
we learned how to write stories with three paragraphs, and, after much practice, 
students can identify nouns, verbs, adjectives, and adverbs in a sentence. In Bible, 
we studied the many kings of Israel and Judah and tried to make applications to 
our own lives today. We also learned many new Psalters, hymns and Bible verses.  
It is our prayer that God will bless the Bible instruction to the heart of each 
student. 
 
We have greatly enjoyed teaching your children this year and hope you all have a 
safe summer.  On Thursday, we will send home your child’s report card and a 
summer packet.  Working through and reviewing some of the concepts learned 
this year will help the transition to 3rd grade.  It is also very important that your 
child continues to read this summer.   
 
Please send your child with an extra bag (Meijer bag is fine) next week as we hope 
to clean out our lockers and desks and bring home most of our school supplies.  
 

Siblings are allowed to attend the 6th grade graduation on Wednesday. If you plan 
to take your child to graduation, please let us know ahead of time! 
 
Our 2nd grade field day is scheduled for Wednesday afternoon. Remember to bring 
a water bottle and extra clothes to change into. Boys may wear PE style shorts. 
  



Dates to Remember:   
 

 May 31: Memorial Day – No School 

 June 1: Awards Assembly (rescheduled from Friday) 

 June 2: Field Day 

 June 3: Last ½ Day of School; PTA Activities                                                                      
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mrs. Kristy Kegel  616-264-4312 kkegel@plymouthchristian.us 
Mrs. Katelynn Bazen   810-610-3058 kbazen@plymouthchristian.us 
 
 

As God enables…...growing in knowledge..…striving for wisdom.....learning to serve for His glory 
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